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Parents & Guardians are invited to join us for 
KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT 

Your child must be 5 years old by August 31, 2017, in order to be eligible for Kindergarten in September. 
 

When: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 
6:00-7:00pm ~ Presentation Session Begins Promptly 

 
Location: Haverhill High School - Library 

137 Monument Street, Haverhill, MA 
When driving in please follow the main road to the back of the campus to parking lot E. 

 

 
These critical informational nights are designed for parents and guardians.  

We respectfully request that, if possible, children do not attend these sessions.  
 

Presentation Agenda 
Meet Some of Our Kindergarten Teachers  
Brief Overview of Kindergarten Programs 

The Registration Process 
Introduction to Services – Nursing, Food Services, Transportation 

Special Education & English Language Education 
Planning the Months Ahead 

 
Informational packets will be given to everyone in attendance. 

 
For further information, please contact: 

 
The Registration Center 978-420-1951 or the Early Childhood Education Office 978-374-3484 

 

 


